
Nieuwendijk, 20 May 2005.

Dear Professor Mutiso.

As a sequel of my e-mail to you of 31 March 2005, I send you an idea of programming the 
continuing of the draft of the Innovation Centre. (supplement to this letter).
My opinion is that in the coming period the following parts of the proposal should be realised:

Clearness about the organisation and the partners.
Clearness about the target groups and the way of approaching.
Working out the curricula of the issues and the priorities.
A first draft of a so called “list of demands”

If we succeed in realising this, let me say in about four weeks, we do a very good job. I am 
aware of the necessity of the participation of Sasol, because Sasol has a great aknowledge of 
the needs of the communities.
It is up to you to decide in which way Sasol can participate and how much time Sasol is able 
to spent. But also to decide which different parties or people should join.

In my point of view there is also a role for Ex-change, perhaps still as a possible partner, but 
also  having the possibility to send students which can work out items of the curricula.

If it is possible to work out what is mentioned above and to come to so called letters of intend 
of possible partners, than looking for funding can be started.

It is possible for me to be in Kenya during the period between July 11th and August 25th.
As for as I know now, Henk Haring will visit Kenya in July, so if possible a part of my visit 
should correspond with the visit of Henk.

If you can agree with my proposals it is necessary to send in the application form for PUM 
(NMCP) as soon as possible to Mrs. Annemieke van den Berg.

Awaiting your comments and with best regards

Adriaan Vrienten.
 


